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Austin Scott <ascott@lee-scott.org>

Dr. Cox Wants You to Know
1 message

Stan Cox <scox@lee-scott.org> Fri, May 26, 2023 at 3:30 PM
Reply-To: scox@lee-scott.org
To: ascott@lee-scott.org

Dear Lee-Scott Academy Family,

I want you to know that the Class of 2023 has graduated! This senior class has been a great bunch of young people. I
have seen them grow physically, academically, socially and spiritually. This class has 60 graduates. 16 of our seniors
achieved a score of 30 or higher on The ACT. Together, they have earned just under $3 Million dollars ($2.913) in
academic, artistic and athletic scholarships. I am so proud of them.

I want you to know that our Awards Program for our fourth, fifth and sixth grade students was exceptional. It was a great
way to start the morning. The students’ hard work, perseverance and grit paid off! Their awards were well deserved. I am
so grateful for our teachers who poured themselves into these students. It’s a real honor to say “I get to work with these
folks every day!” Thank you for a job well done. 

I want you to know that I believe our PE teachers had more fun than our lower school students during field day. The
weather was perfect - cooler temps, overcast skies. The games were enjoyable. It was loads of fun to watch everyone
enjoy the camaraderie, cheer on classmates, and just have a good time being together. 

I want you to know that I am thankful for our brilliant staff for their dedication and hard work this school year. We are truly
blessed with a wonderful faculty/staff team who are committed to ensuring every child has the best school experiences.

I want you to know the school will move to its Summer Hours beginning Monday, May 29, 2023. The summer office hours
are 9:00 am to 3:00 pm, Monday through Thursday. We will observe summer holidays - Memorial Day (May 29),
Juneteenth (June 19), and Independence Day Week (July 3 - 7). 

I want you to know that after spending approximately 9 months, 36 weeks, 176 days, 1276 hours, 76,560 seconds in
school, I hope you have a wonderful and relaxing summer break and I look forward to welcoming you and your children
back in the new academic year.

Have a wonderful summer break!

Go Warriors!

 

Dr. Stan Cox
Head of School

 

You are always and dearly loved by God! So robe yourself with virtues of God, since you have been divinely chosen to be
holy. Be merciful as you endeavor to understand others, and be compassionate, showing kindness toward all. Be gentle
and humble, unoffendable in your patience with others.                       Colossians 3:12
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Lee-Scott Academy would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Lee-Scott
Academy directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.


